
 

 

The October 22, 2018 Green Space Committee Meeting was called to order at 

10:00AM by our President, Margaret Williford.  Those in attendance were Sandy 

Komasinski, Joan Solbeck, Barbara Vanecko, and Ausra Zarins.   

 

We discussed our Email Blast and decided to send it after Thanksgiving.  Included 

will be our new brochure along with some additional information about Green 

Space.  We continue working at plans to host an event in conjunction with Shirley 

Heinze; Margaret agreed to talk with them about possible plans. 

 

Working within the scope of our ordinance is always on our agenda.  We continue 

to discuss pertinent items in that scope.   

 

Updating our Green Space map of lots continues.  We plan to study the ownership 

of lots adjacent to our already held lots to see if they should be contacted for 

possible donations.   

 

Arlene Beglin contacted us about a potential donor seeking information.  Barbara 

Vanecko agreed to follow up with her and forward our screening and details 

letters.   

 

We adjourned at 11:00AM.  Our next meeting to be held at the Administration 

Building at 10:00AM, will be on November 26
th
.  This will be our final meeting of 

2018.    

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Barbara Vanecko  
   

 

 


